
	
	

Please send us questions and comments:   UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG September 2018 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- Final interviews with qualifying builders were completed in August, and 
The Boldt Company was selected as the project builder. 

- Project offices are being set up at 16th street. Members of UCSF Real 
Estate and the design-build team will locate there in coming weeks. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- UCSF and Boldt will interview from a pool of architects pre-qualified 

by UCSF, and select the architect for the project. 

- The next project Newsletter is scheduled to be issued at the end of 
September. 

- A project update will be part of the Dean’s Seminar “State of 
Research at ZSFG” presentation on Friday, October 5th from 12-
1:30pm in Carr Auditorium. 

Reminder of the Month: 
- There will be multiple avenues for users to provide design input: 

 

Action Steps: Share this information, stay tuned for updates 


